From: Susannah Ruotolo [mailto:susannahruotolo@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 12:54 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Parking at UNH

I am writing to you today in support of Peter Murphy's parking plan. I am currently a senior at
UNH who has had a horrible experience with parking at UNH for the last four years! Parking at
UNH is expensive, hard to find, and far away if you do. After hearing about Peter Murphy's
parking plan I believe this will greatly benefit many UNH students.

Best,
Susannah



